Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554


August 27, 2021

[bookmark: _Hlk4058029]DA 21-1056


Mr. Seung Hoon Choe
Hyundai Mobis Co., Ltd. 
203, Teheran-ro Gangnam-gu
Seoul, South Korea


Subject:	Request by Hyundai Mobis Co., Ltd. for Waiver of 47 CFR §§ 15.255(a)(2) & (c)(3)
	ET Docket No. 21-287

Dear Mr. Seung:
On July 9, 2021, the Commission released an Order granting a waiver request from Hyundai Mobis Co., Ltd., DA 21-816, in the above-captioned proceeding.  In that Order, we inadvertently misspelled “Hyundai Mobis” as “Huyndai Mobis.”  By this letter, we correct the misspelling and confirm that the relief granted in DA 21-816 is directed to the waiver applicant, Hyundai Mobis Co., Ltd.  We are also updating the copy of the July 9 letter in our records and the title of the docket to reflect the correct spelling.

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION



						Ronald T. Repasi
						Acting Chief, 
						Office of Engineering and Technology
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